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Bernalillo Public Schools               560 S. Camino Del Pueblo, Bernalillo, NM 87004 

Celebrating Our Progress: Transforming with Vitality and Action 
 
Dear BPS Families, 
 
I hope this message finds you well and thriving as we continue our journey 
of transformation together. It's with great pride and excitement that I 
share some of the remarkable progress we've made thus far. 
 
Our commitment to creating a learning environment that fosters growth, 

innovation, and inclusivity has been unwavering. Through collective effort and dedication, 
we've embarked on a path marked by vitality and action, driving positive change throughout 
our school community. 
 
Here are some highlights of our progress: 
 
1. Innovative Curriculum Development: Our educators have been hard at work designing and 
implementing innovative curriculum enhancements that cater to the diverse needs and inter-
ests of our students. From STEM and CTE initiatives to arts integration, we're empowering 
learners to explore, create, and excel in various disciplines. 
 
2. Student Empowerment Initiatives: We've prioritized initiatives aimed at empowering our 
students to become active participants in their own education and advocates for positive 
change in their communities. Through leadership programs, student councils, and mentor-
ship opportunities, we're nurturing the next generation of leaders and change-makers. 
 
3. Community Engagement and Partnerships: Collaboration with parents, local organiza-
tions, and community leaders has been instrumental in driving our transformational efforts 
forward. By fostering strong partnerships and engaging in meaningful dialogue, we're lever-
aging collective wisdom and resources to address challenges and seize opportunities together. 
 
4. Equity and Inclusion Initiatives: Building a culture of equity, diversity, and inclusion re-
mains a cornerstone of our transformational journey. We're committed to creating a safe, 
supportive, and welcoming environment where every member of our school community feels 
valued, respected, and empowered to thrive. 
 
5. Celebrating Success and Milestones: It's important to take a moment to celebrate our 
achievements and milestones along the way. Whether it's academic accomplishments, extra-
curricular achievements, or acts of kindness and compassion, each success contributes to the 
vibrant tapestry of our school community. 
 
As we reflect on how far we've come, let us also look ahead with optimism and determination. 
There's still much work to be done, but with our shared vision, passion, and commitment, I'm 
confident that we will continue to make meaningful strides towards our collective goals. 
 
Thank you to each and every member of the Bernalillo School Community for your unwaver-
ing support, dedication, and enthusiasm. Together, we are shaping a brighter future for our 
students and our community. 
 
Best, 
 
Matt 
 

From The Superintendent’s Desk 
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Algodones Elementary School hosted an exciting event where students 
and families participated in hands-on activities organized by Explora.  
Second and third graders showcased their inventive creations, inviting 
attendees to vote for their favorite design. It was a fun and engaging 
evening for all involved! 

On Wednesday, March 27, 2024, students enjoyed a memo-
rable day exploring the Natural History Museum and Plane-
tarium in Albuquerque. Following their visit, they headed to 
Bernalillo Rotery Park for lunch and joined in on an exciting 
Easter Egg Hunt  

Algodones Elementary held a 
special breakfast in April to rec-
ognize students with perfect at-
tendance during the third quar-
ter, along with their families. Ad-
ditionally, student leaders were 
acknowledged for their outstand-
ing efforts as exemplary role 
models in the classroom. We ex-
tend our pride and gratitude to 
our dedicated students for their 
commitment and to their families 
for their unwavering support. 

March was a month filled with excitement and noteworthy events at Algodones Elementary-   

Students from Algodones Elementary School were delighted to experience a 

performance of "Charlotte's Web" at Pope Joy Hall. E.B. White's enduring 

tale of friendship between Wilbur the pig and Charlotte the spider comes to 

life on stage once again. As Wilbur grapples with the challenge of avoiding 

becoming dinner, Charlotte's ingenuity and loyalty shine through as they de-

vise a plan to outwit Farmer Zuckerman. This beloved narrative features a 

delightful cast of farm animals and explores themes of bravery, selfless affec-

tion, and the genuine bonds of friendship.  

The students had an unforgettable experience, and it was truly a delightful 

outing for all who were able to attend.  
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Bernalillo Elementary School 

Check out the awesome things  happening at BES - 

The PNM Home Works initiative delivered an engaging 60-
minute interactive presentation for our 5th-grade students and educators. 
Led by professional instructors from the National Energy Foundation, the 
session equips teachers and students with insights into becoming energy 
efficiency advocates at home. 
Every student received an Energy Efficiency Take Action Kit containing 
simple-to-install items that significantly reduce energy consumption at 
home. Additionally, teachers received supplementary instructional mate-
rials and lesson plans, all designed to align with the learning standards of 
the State of New Mexico. 
 

BES Hosts Explora Science Center and Children’s Museum— 
BES and Explora joined forces to host an enjoyable hands-on science 
night, free of charge. Explora's belief in the importance of family, caregiv-
ers, and peers as vital learning partners was fully embraced during this 
event. Students, along with their families and classmates, had the oppor-
tunity to participate in hands-on projects that seamlessly integrated Eng-
lish Language Arts, Math, and Science. It proved to be an exciting and 
educational evening for everyone involved! 

Lil’ Spartan of the Quarter 3 Assembly— BES started the Q3 as-
sembly with an exciting competition between students and staff mem-
bers in a minute-to-win-it game titled "A Bit Dicey." Each team aimed to 
balance dice, striving to balance the highest number. Following the 
game, we proudly announced the Lil' Spartans of the Quarter, recogniz-
ing those who consistently exhibited honesty during Quarter 3. 
 
Congratulations to the outstanding Lil' Spartans, and let's continue the 
excellent work! 
 
 

KRQE Cares Shoes Goes to BES– This year BES was one of the 

schools selected for the for their annual shoe distribution event.  Every 

student at Bernalillo Elementary received a free pair of shoes, snacks, a 

book, hygiene products, and two pairs of socks.  Students were excited to 

receive high quality name brand shoes, giving them confidence as they 

danced and ran in their new pair of shoes.  

April  2024 
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Bernalillo High School  

The Spelling Bee excitement arrives at BHS—Big congratulations to all students who took part in the BHS 
Spelling Bee! A special recognition goes to our top three spellers at BHS. Securing third place is Elijah Cherino, 
followed by Kaden Martinez in second place, and our champion of the 2024 BHS Spelling Bee is... Tiyon Padilla. 
We extend our gratitude to everyone who participated, and once more, congratulations to all! 

Cochiti Elementary-Middle School 

Cochiti Elementary marked Read Across America with festivities. Kindergarten through second-grade students 
honored Dr. Seuss' birthday on Friday, March 1st, by dressing in pajamas and enjoying green eggs and ham. 
The day kicked off with class rotations, allowing each student to experience five diverse literacy stations, such 
as crafting homemade tortillas and preparing green scrambled eggs. The event concluded with a delightful 
gathering, where all classes relished the food they had prepared. 

Santo Domingo Elementary-Middle School 

Good attendance is on the rise at Santo Domingo Elementary-Middle 

School- 

Santo Domingo Elementary-Middle School celebrates a notable improvement in 

attendance rates in February and March! We extend our heartfelt congratula-

tions to the dedicated students, supportive families, and committed staff mem-

bers at Santo Domingo school for their collective efforts in increasing daily at-

tendance and punctuality. Your dedication is truly commendable—keep up the 

excellent work! 
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Placitas Elementary School 

La Escuelita Pre-Kindergarten 

March has proven to be a lively and enjoyable period for our preschoolers 

at La Escuelita. In Ms. Anna's 4Y class, students engaged in a charming tea 

party inspired by the story "Polly Put the Kettle On" from our Heggerty cur-

riculum. Donning costumes and crafting hats, they savored a delightful tea 

party experience. 

What is Your Opinion? 

Recently, first-grade students in Ms. Kym’s class at Placitas Ele-
mentary School tackled questions about friendship and personal 
preferences. They explored what qualities define a good friend and 
shared their favorite foods along with the reasons behind their 
choices. These inquiries were part of their lessons on distinguish-
ing between facts and opinions. In their studies of Opinion Writ-
ing, students learned to effectively introduce their topic, express 
their viewpoint, provide strong supporting reasons, and conclude 
with a closing statement. Additionally, they engaged in discus-

sions on the significance of respecting differing opinions and demonstrated empathy towards their peers. In our 
estimation, Ms. Kym’s class is making remarkable progress. Keep up the excellent work! 

Over the St. Patrick's Day weekend, mischievous leprechauns 

paid a visit to our school, leaving behind a playful mess. How-

ever, our students were well-prepared for their antics. They set 

traps, penned letters to the leprechauns, and indulged in deli-

cious green pancakes as part of the festive fun. 

April 2024 
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Spartan Learning Academy 

Spartan Learning Academy National Junior Honor Society 

We extend our congratulations to the twelve students who were inducted into the National Junior 
Honor Society on March 19, 2024. These commendable students maintained impressive four consec-
utive 3.8 grade point averages and received glowing letters of recommendation from their teachers. 
Their induction signifies their embodiment of the five core characteristics of NJHS: Scholarship, Ser-
vice, Leadership, Character, and Citizenship. Throughout the remainder of the year, they will actively 
engage in a variety of community service projects, further exemplifying their dedication to these val-
ues. 

Pi Day at SLA 
On 3/14, Ms. Young, Ms. K, and Ms. Miller commemorated Pi Day with their respective 
classes. The students engaged in a hands-on exploration of pi by measuring the circumfer-
ence and diameter of various circular objects. Additionally, they delved into Cindy 
Neuschwander's book "Sir Cumference and the Dragon of Pi" and embarked on construct-
ing their own Pi City. Emma Melchor received recognition and a prize for her impressive 
feat of reciting 73 digits of pi from memory. 

MODERNIZED PUEBLO PLAN, RATIO and PROPORTION UNIT 

Students at SLA delved into researching various pueblos in New Mexico and embarked on a creative endeavor: designing modernized 

versions of these traditional dwellings. Utilizing mathematical principles of ratios and proportions, they crafted scale drawings depict-

ing two-dimensional shapes. Additionally, students tackled the task of calculating the areas of both actual and scaled geometric figures 

to complete their blueprints. This project exemplifies a practical application of mathematical concepts in real-life contexts, fostering a 

deeper understanding of mathematical principles. 

NEW MEXICO ENTREPRENEURS: EXPLORING PERCENTAGE 

Students at SLA immersed themselves in the realm of entrepreneurship by developing their own busi-

ness models tailored for the New Mexico market. In addition to conceptualizing their ventures, they 

put their understanding of calculating percent change, original and new prices, and determining final 

prices with markdowns and markups into practice. The culmination of their efforts resulted in the cre-

ation of vibrant marketing posters showcasing their business names, logos, and product images, along 

with detailed computations of selling prices post-markup or discount. This project not only fosters en-

trepreneurial skills but also reinforces mathematical concepts in a real-world context.  
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THE DISTRICT of Bernalillo Public Schools is building a BHS Alumni Database.  

The intentions for this database include: 

 To honor and recognize our alumni. 

 To identify alumni that would be interested in mentoring, volunteering, or 

being a guest speaker. 

 As we move forward with our continuous school improvement we want to 

hear the voice of our alumni regarding what Bernalillo Public Schools did 

well, but more importantly what we could have done better to prepare them 

for post-secondary life  - college, career, or military.   

 We have alumni that may feel like school was not a good fit for them.  Maybe 

they left the district to attend another school, or maybe they quit school all 

together.  We want to hear their voices.  What programs, systems or supports 

could we have offered to keep them in school.   

Please complete the Bernalillo High School Alumni Intake Form using the QR 

code or web address to the left.  Thank you. 

ALUMNI 
Bernalillo High School 

EST. 1948 

http://bit.ly/3WEMgef 

W.D. Carroll Elementary 

Language Essentials for Teachers of Reading and Spelling (LETRS) - In 
her dual language Kindergarten class, Mrs. Lovato applies techniques acquired 
from LETRS to facilitate engaging activities for students, aimed at enhancing their 
language skills through decoding and constructing sentences using pictures and 
fragmented sentences. While the original activity was conducted in English, Mrs. 
Lovato has adeptly transformed it into a Dual Language exercise, maintaining the 
core concepts intact.  The activity is as follows: 
 
Introduction: 

 Present the picture to the students and encourage them to observe it closely. Discuss the various elements in 
the picture, encouraging vocabulary expansion and critical thinking. 

Word Recognition: 
 Distribute the disassembled sentences to the students. 
 Encourage students to use decoding skills to figure out the words, emphasizing phonemic awareness and 

letter-sound correspondence. 
Sentence Construction: 
 Provide guidance on sentence structure, grammar rules, and punctuation as needed. 
 Encourage creativity and critical thinking by asking students to create descriptive and coherent sentences 

that match the details in the picture. 
 
Through participation in this activity, students not only hone their decoding abilities but also cultivate profi-
ciency in constructing coherent sentences and narratives. This interactive method encourages active engage-
ment, enhancing comprehension and language skills in a fun and dynamic manner, in line with the principles of 
LETRS. 

April 2024 
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The Spirit of Outstanding Service Award 

THE DISTIRCT of BPS — To honor the diligence and dedication to our students by employees is a privilege. Through 

the Student and Employee of the Month award, students and employees are recognized for their efforts in making Berna-

lillo Public Schools one of the best educational institutions.  

Congratulations to the recent award winners: 

 

http://bit.ly/3YJbpqi 

Congratulations & Thank You! 

 

Tawnya Mortensen 
Social Studies Teacher, SLA 

Sponsored by Ashley Duran Insurance Agency 

Jeslyn Lovato 
8th Grade Student, Santo Domingo Middle School 

Sponsored by Circle B Ranch 

Gwen Maldonado 
Administrator, District Office 
Sponsored by MA Strategies 

Alma Salinas 
Instruction Support 

Bernalillo High School 
Sponsored by J & M Printing 

Ilai Sandoval 
Operation Support  

Santo Domingo Elementary-Middle School 
Sponsored by Wire Nut Electric 

If you would like to nominate a student or 

a district employee, please use the link or 

QR code below.  Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/3YJbpqi
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In this edition of the Alumni Corner, we proudly honor and recognize Coach Clarence Griego for 

his remarkable life of service and dedication to the students and communities within the Berna-

lillo Public Schools district.  

Coach Clarence Griego  graduated from Bernalillo High School in 1965.  Following his gradua-

tion, he enlisted in the U.S. Marine Corps and is a Vietnam Veteran.  In 1966, Coach Clarence 

Griego married his high school sweetheart, Sandra Navarro. Together, they built a beautiful fam-

ily, raising two daughters and later experiencing the joy of welcoming three grandchildren into 

their lives. Their family continues to grow, with the exciting news of one great-grandchild on the 

way, adding another generation to their legacy of love and togetherness.  

Upon returning from Vietnam, Coach Griego attend TV-I (now CNM) where he obtained certifications as an electrician and 

welder.  He later continued his education at the University of New Mexico and earning a Bachelor of Science in Education with 

a focus in Biology and Physical Education.  Here is a more detailed summary of Coach Clarence Griego's career timeline: 

 1974: Coach Griego began his teaching career at Bernalillo High School (BHS), where he taught Biology and Physical Edu-

cation. 

 1982: He furthered his education by earning a Master of Science degree in Education Administration. 

 1983-1994: With his advanced degree and experience, Coach Griego assumed the role of BHS Athletic Director and be-

came the boys' head basketball coach. 

 1994-2009: He retired from coaching and became THE DISTRICT’S Director of Safety and Security.  

 August 31, 2009: After  years of dedicated service to Bernalillo Public Schools (BPS), Coach Griego re-

tired. 

 December 2012 to May 25, 2018: Despite retir ing, Coach Griego's passion for  teaching and coaching led 

him back to the classroom. He was asked to come out of retirement to teach Physical Education at Cochiti Elementary-

Middle School and Placitas Elementary, where he continued to positively impact students' lives until May 25, 2018. 

 

Coach Clarence Griego's career trajectory exemplifies his unwavering commitment to education, athletics, and the betterment 

of his community. 

On March 28, 2024, THE DISTRICT came together in a joyous celebration to honor Coach Clarence Griego, a stalwart figure 

whose dedication and passion have left an indelible mark on BPS students and the wider community. With forty years of un-

wavering commitment to Bernalillo Public Schools, Coach Griego's journey from a dedicated educator to the esteemed role of 

Athletic Director is a testament to his profound impact. 

As a coach, Coach Griego's influence extended far beyond the scoreboard. His guidance and mentorship transformed student-

athletes into not just skilled competitors, but individuals of character and integrity. Whether on the cross country trails or the 

basketball courts, his leadership fostered a culture of excellence, teamwork, and perseverance. 

The testimonies shared during the celebration painted a vivid picture of Coach Griego's profound influence. Former student-

athletes spoke of his unwavering support, encouragement, and belief in their potential, highlighting how his mentorship trans-

cended athletics to shape their lives in meaningful ways. 

Coach Griego's journey from a proud 1965 graduate of Bernalillo High School to a revered figure within the District serves as a 

source of inspiration for generations to come. His legacy will continue to resonate, reminding us all of the transformative pow-

er of dedication, hard work, and the unwavering belief in the potential of every individual. 

As THE DISTRICT celebrates Coach Griego's remarkable contributions, it also acknowledges the countless lives he has 

touched and the enduring legacy he leaves behind. Here's to Coach Clarence Griego, a true embodiment of excellence and ded-

ication. 

Honoring an Alumnus, Dedicated Teacher & Coach 
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Hello Families! 
 
Welcome to Spring! We hope that as spring emerges that you feel the sense of renewal in the air (and hopefully not the allergies)! 
We have had a busy month, and we look forward to more activities for students and families as we near the end of the school 
year! We have a lot of opportunities for students and families to engage, participate and lend their ideas and voices. 
 
1.  Parent Advisory Committee Meetings 
 

We strongly urge all community members, family members (aunties, uncles, cousins, grandparents), teachers, Tribal stake-
holders, and Tribal leaders to come join our Parent Advisory Committee Meetings!  YOUR PARTICIPATION, IDEAS, IN-
PUT, AND VOICES ARE IMPORTANT! We are currently looking for parents and community members who would like to 
serve as officers. The District has been without a Parent Advisory Committee for over a year, and we want to assure that 
your voices are heard.  
 
We hold the Parent Advisory Committee Meetings every 2nd Wednesday of the month from 5:30pm to 
7pm.  
 
Here is a list of the meetings we will be holding through May:  
April 10: Cochiti Pueblo Library, Cochiti Pueblo  
April 24: Bernalillo Schools Board Room, Bernalillo 
May 8: Bernalillo Schools Board Room, Bernalillo  
 
We will be offering food at all of our meetings, and we will be offering a virtual option. However, if you don’t come in per-
son, you can’t enjoy the food! We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting.  

 
2.  Tribal Leadership Summit 
 
The Indian Education Department hosted the 2024 Spring Tribal Leadership Summit at Bernalillo High School’s Auxiliary Gym 
on Monday, March 18 and Tuesday, March 19. We welcomed Tribal Leaders and stakeholders from all seven of the Pueblos we 
serve! The Indian Education Department and the District’s intention was to build collaborative and inclusive collaborative rela-
tionships with Tribal Leadership. It was a great two days of conversation, ideas, and understanding from various different per-
spectives between BPS District administration and staff and Tribal stakeholders. We also had community members present to 
lend their valuable perspectives. All attendees left the space with a great deal of optimism and strategies that the District can use 
to improve and shift educational opportunities for all students. We look forward to our Fall Tribal Leadership Summit, and we 
look forward to expanding the opportunity to attend and participate with community members! 
 
3.  Bernalillo High School Spelling Bee, and The Winner is… 
 
Tiyon Sandoval, from San Felipe Pueblo, was the Spelling Bee Champion at Bernalillo High School’s spelling bee held March 15. 
The competition was intense, and all of the contestants were there to show their spelling skills. It was great to see such a diverse 
group of students, which was represented by mostly ninth graders! We look forward to all of them increasing their vocabulary 
skills.  
 
4.  Native American Gear-Up Conference 
 
On March 22 and 23, Native American students from BHS attended the Gear-up Pathways to Success-Empowering Native Ameri-
can Students for College and Career Conference! The students explored the unique experiences facing Native American 
students and provide practical resources to help Native students achieve their goals. They engaged in college readiness and work-
force development, interactive workshops, and engaging speakers. The conference offered valuable insights and inspiration for all 
attendees. 
 
 
5.  Saying Goodbye to Valued Team Member 
 
Lastly, we would like to ask you all to help us say thank you and best wishes to our Student Success Coordinator, Trudy Grantsen. 
She will be leaving the district, and we can’t say enough how valuable she has been to our department. She will be missed, and we 
wish her well on her next chapter and journey of life. Thank you Trudy, BPS will miss you!  
 

The Indian Education Department wishes you a safe Spring season, and we hope to see you at one of our events! If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact Francis Vigil, Director, fvigil@bernalillops.org, or Jared Lesansee, Coordinator, 
jlesansee@bernalillops.org.  Also don’t forget to visit our website: https://www.bernalillo-schools.org/page/indian-education-
department 

mailto:fvigil@bernalillops.org
mailto:jlesansee@bernalillops.org
https://www.bernalillo-schools.org/page/indian-education-department
https://www.bernalillo-schools.org/page/indian-education-department
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March 28—April 5, 2024 Spring Break.  Students return to school on Monday, April 8, 2024 

 

April 9, 2024 BHS—SAT Boot Camp Day—All Juniors 

 

April 10—13, 2024 BHS—Skills USA State Conference 

 

April 10, 2024 BPS Title VI PAC Meeting  -  

Location: Cochiti Pueblo Hahn Community Center  

Time:  5:30 PM,  In-Person with Zoom option 

April 12, 2024 BHS—Student Council Central District Meeting, Abq. 

 

April 17, 2024 Early Release—Students Only 

 

April 17, 2024 BHS SAT Test—ALL Juniors, Early Release 

 

April 19, 2024 BES—New Mexico Young Actors 6th Grade Fieldtrip 

 

April 19, 2024 

April 20, 2024 

April 26, 2024 

April 27, 2024 

BHS Sparta—The Untitled Play 

The BHS Thespian Spring Show—Sparta:  The Untitled Play, written 
and directed by BHS student Paisley Elich 

7:00—9:00 PM at the BHS Black Box 

April 20, 2024  

April 27, 2024 BHS Prom— “Starlight Masquerade” 

7:00—10:00 PM,  

BHS Quad 
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Celebrating Excellence in Student Nutrition:       
Bernalillo Public Schools' Student Nutrition         
Department Wins Silver Turnip Award  

We are thrilled to announce that the Student Nutrition Department of Bernalillo Public Schools 
has been honored with the prestigious Silver Turnip Award, sponsored by the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture. This esteemed award recognizes school districts across the United States for their out-

standing efforts in providing nutritious and delicious meals to students during the crucial summer 
months. 

The Silver Turnip Award symbolizes a commitment to excellence in student nutrition and reflects the 
dedication of the entire team at Bernalillo Public Schools. Their unwavering dedication ensures that 
students not only receive essential nutrition but also enjoy wholesome and flavorful meals, even out-
side the regular school year. 

The District of Bernalillo Public Schools' Student Nutrition Department stands as a shining example of 
innovation and dedication in the field of student nutrition. Their efforts not only nourish young minds 
and bodies but also contribute significantly to the overall well-being and success of the students they 
serve. 

Please join us in congratulating the Bernalillo Public Schools' Student Nutrition Department on this 
remarkable achievement. Their commitment to excellence sets a high standard for school nutrition pro-
grams nationwide, and their impact on the lives of students is truly commendable. 

Congratulations once again to the entire team for their well-deserved recognition with the Silver Turnip 
Award. 

Thank you in advance for registering your student for the upcoming school year! 

The 2024-2025 School Year Registration Portal is now open for students currently en-

rolled in the Bernalillo Public Schools District.  Please complete your student's registra-

tion online through your PowerSchool Parent Portal account.                                       

https://bernalillo.powerschool.com/public/home.html  

Your proactive participation in the registration process ensures a smooth transition and helps us prepare effec-

tively to meet the needs of all our students. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and support in this essential 

step toward ensuring a successful academic year for your child. 

If you have any questions or require assistance with the registration process, please don't hesitate to reach out to 

our Bernalillo Public School’s PowerSchool Support team at BPSPowerSchoolSupport@bernalillops.org.  We're 

here to help and support you every step of the way. 

Thank you again for your commitment to your child's education and for choosing to be a part of our school com-

munity. 

https://bernalillo.powerschool.com/public/home.html
mailto:BPSPowerSchoolSupport@bernalillops.org
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https://bit.ly/49Y65oB 

 

https://bit.ly/49Y65oB
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https://forms.gle/

NBuzBKY6xNgArQBz5 
https://bit.ly/4c276gQ https://bit.ly/42ZD0Gx 

https://forms.gle/NBuzBKY6xNgArQBz5
https://forms.gle/NBuzBKY6xNgArQBz5
https://bit.ly/4c276gQ
https://bit.ly/42ZD0Gx
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April 2024 

https://bernalillo.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx 

https://www.sandiafoamparties.com/ 

https://bernalillo.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx
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